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For two years now we have been located in 
downtown Decatur.  Its been a great experi-
ence so far.  Working with the Chamber of 
Commerce on projects; becoming apart of 
the Downtown Business Association; and 
being apart of a renewed area of Decatur 
has brought a fun energy to our practice.  
We are so excited to see this area begin to 
thrive again.  Between the new restaurants 
and new stores coming to the area; the 
downtown area is definitely something to 
check out.  If you haven’t been downtown 
in a while you should visit and of course while you 
are here stop in to see us for your 
check-up.  Thanks for letting us 
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431 Johnston St  

Decatur, Al 35601 

256-355-1744 

www.AlabamaSmileBuilders.com 

Questions or comments? Email us at 
financialcoordinator@alabamasmilebuilders
.com or call us at 256-355-1744 

The Blue Print 

Becoming the 
Downtown Dentist 

*Look for special offers from us in the Month of May.  
We have begun partnering with local businesses to of-
fer you coupons and discounts when you come see us.   

Summer is Here 

Make Those Pearly Whites Shine 
Bright 

$50 off any whitening procedure during the month 

of July when you menƟon this ad.   

A k b t il i l



Ask us about our smile simula-
tions.  We can show you the possi-
bilities of a new smile.  Simula-
tions are free and give you a better 
understanding of what your smile 

results could look like .   

HAVE A FANTASTIC SUMMER! 


